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Stars of the Week

FS2    Elizabeth   
Y1      Kelsey-Leigh  
Y2      Edan   
Y3      Archie  
Y4      Tabitha  
Y5      Tyson          
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Elizabeth and Mischa in F2, Ben in Year 1 and Laura, Hannah and Archie in Year 3 who received Head Teachers Awards this week.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the Yellow team, St David’s, who are this week’s winners.

	Attendance - for the week ending 15 January
Class FS2

94%
Class 1

93.3%
Class 2

99.3%
1st
Class 3

97.7%
2nd
Class 4

97%
Class 5

97.2%
3rd
Class 6

96.8%


	Our wonderful new library 
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We are all very excited this week as our new library has been installed and it is absolutely fabulous.
Huge thanks to the PTA for all of their fundraising efforts over the last couple of years. Special thanks to Adele and Nina who have put hours of work into the planning and design of the actual library. Thank you to the group of parents who gave up their time to restock the shelves on Thursday and to our school librarians who now have the responsibility of making sure that it always looks neat and tidy. 

Watch out for the grand opening on World Book Day.

	Sponsored Skip

This will be taking place next week on behalf of the British Heart Foundation. Please return the sponsor forms as soon as possible
	Fire Safety Talk

On Wednesday 27 January the Fire Service will be coming into school to give a safety talk to children in Classes 2 and 5. If you do not wish your child to attend please fill in an ‘opt out’ form which is available from your child’s teacher.


HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND
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